
 

 

 
   
 
 
 
 
Zia Natural Gas Company 
South Fork Fire/Flooding Outage Statement 
 
Lincoln County, NM 
 
Date:  August 29, 2024 
 
Natural Gas System Update: 
 
Zia Natural Gas Company has restored natural gas to 100% of the system curtailed due to the 
South Fork Fire and subsequent flooding.   If your natural gas is still off, please call us to 
schedule a reconnect.   
 
PLEASE DO NOT CUT A LOCK OR ZIPTIE AND TURN YOUR GAS METER ON.    Zia personnel are 
available to SAFELY reestablish service.  Please call Zia Natural Gas at (575)378-4277 to request 
a reconnect. 
 
ATTENTION: 
Zia Technicians do not demand or collect payments in the field. Zia personnel will be driving a 
Zia vehicle and will be wearing a Zia uniform with an operator qualification badge that includes 
their name, picture, and ID number. If you are in doubt, call any of the Zia offices directly to 
verify the person is an employee of Zia Natural Gas.  
 
 


